
Job Announcement – Town of Eastman

The Town of Eastman is seeking 
a qualified applicant for a
Full-time Road Patrolman

Applicants must be 18 years of age, possess a high school 
diploma or GED, and possess a valid CDL or ability to obtain a 
CDL. Candidates must be able to report to work on a daily and 
timely basis. Knowledge of highway road and maintenance 
preferred. Wage based on experience. Pre-placement drug 
and alcohol testing required. 

Applications can be found on the Town of Eastman website 
www.townofeastman.com or by contacting Kari Kronberg at 
608-306-0212 or Sam Tesar at 608-874-4110. Applications 
are due by September 7, 2018. Applications will be reviewed 
on September 12, 2018.


